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20 June 2025 

Enquiries: Jenny Elphinstone 
Our Ref: CA 2025_5732/1 (Doc ID 1303233) 

Your Ref: C1302 

 

Krystal Marie DeMenna 
C/- Hardy Town Planning and Consulting 
PO Box 1256 
CAIRNS  QLD  4870 

Email: nick@hardyplanning.com.au  
Attention Mr Nick Hardy 

 

Dear Sir 

Response period to information Request 

Council refers to your request (Council Doc ID 1303219) seeking an extension to the Applicant’s 

response period to the Council’s information request dated 3 April 2025 with a requirement to 

respond by 3 July 2018. 

Council agrees, under section 13.1 of the Development Assessment Rules (v2), to extend the 

Applicant’s response period for a further 3 months to 3 October 2025.  

Should you require any clarification regarding this, please contact Jenny Elphinstone on 

telephone 07 4099 9444. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Neil Beck  
A/ Manager Environment & Planning 
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